

Wednesday 3rd September 2025

## Welcome Back to School!

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to welcome you all back to school and extend a warm welcome to our new families joining us this year. We are looking forward to a fantastic school year filled with our core values: community, curiosity, collaboration, creativity, and courage—and of course, making lasting memories together.

A few reminders as we begin the term:

- Wraparound care is available to book via Arbor.
- School lunches can also be booked through Arbor.

This term, we are excited to offer a series of parent workshops designed to support learning at home and give you the opportunity to see your child in action. These include:

- · Reading and Phonics Workshop
- Maths Workshop
- Pastoral Coffee Morning

Please refer to the **Key Dates for Parents** for more information on these events. We look forward to a joyful and enriching year ahead!

Warm regards,



Ellen Williams Head of School



















